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     This monthôs guest 

speaker is Cliff W. Gil-

more, PhD, founder and 

CEO of North of Center, 

a local coaching and 

consulting business that 

specializes in leader 

development, team de-

velopment, and public 

engagement. 

     Cliff is a former 

Marine Corps offi-

cer. He completed opera-

tional deployments in Fallujah, Iraq 

and Kandahar and Helmand, Af-

ghanistan, was Director of Policy, 

Planning, and Outreach for the 

U.S. State Departmentôs Bureau 

of International Information 

Programs, and served two 

years as Special Assistant 

for Public Communication 

to the Vice Chairman of 

Luncheon:  Cliff Gilmore -  Preparing for Public Engagement  

March 15th 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Luncheon sponsored:  
US Bank  

Doors open at Camas Meadows @ 11:30AM for networking, with the 

program beginning at noon. The cost is $20 for members, and $25 

for guests. Please RSVP by email: adminassistant@ cwchamber.com  

or call the chamber office: (360) 834 -2472  

 

The Power of Possible 
www.usbank.com  

the Joint Chiefs of Staff. He retired 

honorably in 2015 and returned to 

Washington to make Camas his 

home and help people become the 

kind of leaders they would want to 

follow. 

     He will speak on the importance 

of understanding categories of attri-

bution in todayôs rapidly evolving 

communication environment and 

present five questions every leader 

should ask (and answer!) when pre-

paring for any public engagement. 
 Cliff Gilmore  

mailto:adminassistant@cwchamber.com?subject=lunch%20RSVP
http://www.usbank.com


February Luncheon  

The chamber welcomes new members Cory Schrunk of 

NocTel Communications, as well as Tymi Wright and 

Lindsey Coyle of Riverside Christian School, pictured 

here with Executive Director Brent Erickson 

Welcome New Members:  

Thank you to our February 

Lunch Sponsor: 

The SFF would like to thank all those 

that donated, $355 was raised! 


